Minutes of Highway Garage meeting on October 26, 2010

The meeting was held at the Town Hall at 6:30 pm.  The following members were in attendance:

Bob Cadwallader

Duffy Layton

Henry Boehringer

Peter Bove

Jim Myers/ Highway Superintendent

Tom Dewhurst/ Liaison Garage Committee

Ray Jakowski, Morris Associates

We reviewed features of the new Ghent garage from our meeting in Ghent on October 5th.  Some of the features of that garage will be applied to ours.  

Ray Jakowski presented overlays of our proposed garage (aerial photos from the recent survey).  The new garage would be set back 100 feet from 
Creamery Road to comply with town code.  The following changes/additions to the current garage plans are:

· Add five feet to the mechanics bay

· Heated floor in mechanics bay

· One door only on the West side for egress

· Middle door in wash bay to close off area

· Double door from mechanics bay to garage

· Add wash sink to mechanics bay

· Add lift in mechanics bay (type undecided)

· Add center drain (trench) pitched inward to collect salt and sand the length of the garage 

· Reconfigure second floor/remove one lavatory and make kitchenette

The next meeting is scheduled for November 16th at the Town Hall at 6:30 pm.  In the meantime, Morris Associates will survey garage location, make initial contact with the DEC, the Health Department to start the septic system design, Central Hudson for power, and make the changes/additions stated above to the drawings for the committee to review.

Peter Wing attended the meeting with concerns about the tree buffer for the path and ticket booth to the Frankenstein Fortress.  It is obvious that the current path and booth must be rerouted.

Respectfully submitted, 

